## MICHAEL J. KEHOE, P.C. ATTORNEY AT LAW 710 E. GRAND RIVER HOWELL, MI 48843



Michael J. Kehoe

517-546-4570 Fax No. 517-546-7651

May 27, 2020

Cohoctah Township Board 3530 Gannon Rd. Howell, MI 48855

Dear Members of the Board:

I have had the privilege of working as legal counsel for Cohoctah Township since November of 1987 when I attended my first planning commission meeting. I can't begin to express how much I have enjoyed working with each of you and the many different board members, appointed officials, zoning administrators and everyone else associated with the Township for the past 32 years. I am also grateful for the wonderful working relationship I've enjoyed during this time, the mutual courtesy and respect that always was present.

I was, and am, grateful for the opportunity to have been able to work remotely from Florida since the first of this year following my wife's retirement and enjoy my first non-Michigan winter. Of course, the arrival of the Corona virus significantly impacted all of us in ways we never dreamed of, and made working remotely more of a requirement, as opposed to an option.

As a result of many factors, I have decided it is time to retire rather than return to work, which is what I intended to do after I returned from Florida. Among other things, the virus has helped me to realize that it's time for me to set my sights and goals on other things and especially enjoying retirement with my wife.

Thank you again and my best wishes to each and every one of you in whatever the future may bring. Of course, I'll be happy to work with the new attorney to help in the transition and in the interim.

Yours truly,

MICHAELJ, KEHOE, P.C.

Michael J. Kehoe Attorney at Law